
Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Three Toes Mine - Response to DRMS Notice
Lapointe, Cullen - FS, CO <Cullen.Lapointe@usda.gov> Mon, Mar 24, 2025 at 9:46 AM
To: brent rovedo <brent.rovedo@outlook.com>, "Elliott.russell@state.co.us" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Hello Elliott and Brent,

 

Thank you for reaching out requesting comments on the M-2025-008 Hardrock Reclamation Permit Application for Three
Toes mine. We have reviewed the permit package and it corresponds with the Mine Plan of Operations approved by the
South Park District Ranger on February 26, 2025.

 

We have no comments or concerns at this time.

 

Thanks

 

-Cullen

 

Cullen LaPointe, M.S.
Geologist

Forest Service

Pike-San Isabel National Forests & Cimarron and Comanche National Grasslands

p: 719-836-2031 x3871
c: 719-412-1322
cullen.lapointe@usda.gov

320 US Hwy 285
Fairplay, CO 80440

 

 

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended recipients. Any unauthorized
interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the law and subject the
violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and
delete the email immediately.
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